
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/101/2021-2022                                                                        25th AUG 2021 
 

CIRCULAR: ON CAMPUS CLASSES  
 

Dear Parents (Grades IX and XI), 
 

This is to inform you that there will be no on-campus classes for Grades IX and 
XI on Thursday 26th August, 2021. 
 
Online classes will continue as scheduled in the time table. 
 
Science Practical Assessment of Grade IX will now be conducted on Thursday 2nd 
September on campus. 
 
 
Stay Safe.  
   
Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal  

 
 


